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“Ask Why Your Career Starts Here… at the Cougar Career Center” 

Clearwater, FL – It’s back to school time and the Countryside Cougar Career Center 

volunteers look forward to helping high school students with their career planning 

needs. Whether it is the first day of school or anytime during the school year, Center 

volunteers are there to help you find part-time employment, college scholarships and 

more.  Visit the Career Center in G7A, so that you can be on track with the career you’d 

like to pursue, make a resume, find out about job leads and learn how to interview and 

get the job.  We help you network with colleges or businesses by shadowing a class or 

connecting you with business professionals in a career field that interests you!  Save the 

date of our Oct. 1st No. Pinellas County College & Career Fair event to be on campus at 

Countryside High from 6 to 8 pm for our 10th Annual event where you can talk to over 

150 exhibitors to get free information from college administrators, vocational schools, 

major employers, military recruiters and more. Students, sign up now to volunteer as a 

student ambassador at the event for a jump start on your community service and career 

networking! For more details, visit the Career Center during your lunch hour & look for 

us at Orientation Night & Back to School events; or contact us at  (727) 725-7956 x1359 

or email pcs.lambk@pcsb.org 
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